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Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk sends message
of greeting to Primate elect of the Syriac Orthodox
Church

Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External
Church Relations, congratulated His Holiness Patriarch Mor Ignatius Aphrem Il on his election to the
throne of Primate of the Syriac Orthodox Church.

Your Holiness,

| wholeheartedly congratulate you on the election to the throne of Primate of the ancient Syriac Orthodox
Church.

The Russian Orthodox Church values good relations with the Syriac Church and thinks highly of the
heritage of your demised predecessor - Patriarch Ignatius Zakka | lwas. He was always committed to
the active inter-Christian dialogue and was a supporter of closer interaction between the Orthodox and
the Oriental Churches.

Our Church is praying for the re-establishment of a longed-for peace in the Syrian land, sanctified by the
feet of holy prophets and apostles. | sincerely wish you to be a preacher of truth and reconciliation in
your homeland and a wise steerer of the church boat.

Many and good years to you!

With love in Christ,

/+Hilarion/
Metropolitan of Volokolamsk
Chairman

Department for External Church Relations



Moscow Patriarchate

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/51570/
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